CITY OF RICHMOND



REPORT TO COUNCIL

TO:

Richmond City Council

DATE:

April 19th, 2001

FROM:

Councillor Harold Steves, Chair

FILE:

Parks, Recreation and Cultural Service Committee

RE:

STEVESTON POST OFFICE

The Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services Committee, at its meeting held on Tuesday, April 10th, 2001, considered an oral presentation by the Manager, Cultural Services, Jane Fernyhough, and recommends as follows:

COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION

That the status quo for postal services at the Steveston Postal outlet be supported.

Councillor Harold Steves, Chair Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services Committee